
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 

 
 

Ben Botros, Regulatory Manager 

Change of Identification Application 
 
           November 3, 2020 
           TSBU-20-F007 
Federal Communications Commissions 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Re:    Change of Identification Application 
          From: Panasonic Model: WW18A, FCC ID: ACJ9TGWW18A 
          To: Panasonic Model:  WW18A, FCC ID: ACJFZS1A20A 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a  
currently approved device. This application by Panasonic Corporation of North America will establish a new FCC 
ID: ACJFZS1A20A under Panasonic Corporation of North America grantee code. The original grant under FCC 
ID: ACJ9TGWW18A will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: ACJ9TGWW18A 
2. The original grant date is July 25, 2018 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the FCC ID number are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
• Cover Letter 
• External Photos 
• FCC ID label format and location 
 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Authorized by, 
 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory & Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
 
 


